

December 2, 2008

Joe Capasso G&L Capasso Restoration, Inc. 15 Oxford Street New Haven, CT 06513

Re:

Promenade Drive Hamden, CT 06514

Dear Joe:

On behalf of the Board of Directors I would like to thank you for finding and repairing the roof leak in Unit 126. We greatly appreciate your going well above and beyond our request for you to inspect the brick work as a possible source of the leaking problem, when in fact it was a nail hole. Thank you!

Warm regards for the Holiday Season.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors

Promenade Condominium Association

By:

Lynda Hammond Board President

cc. Board of Directors